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Bases Conversion and
Development Authority

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR INFRASTRUCTURE (BAC-I)

BIDDING FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF BONIFACIO SOUTH MAIN

BOULEVARD PROJECT

BID BULLETIN NO. 5

For the interested bidders to get familiar with the actual site/location of the

aforementioned project, an ocular visit/inspection for the NAMRIA Segment is scheduled on
Friday, 12 October 2018 with the following details:

Meeting place :

Assembly time:

BCDA Lobby Hall

BCDA Corporate Center

2F Bonifacio Technology Center
31 Street, BGC

Taguig City

1:00PM

Interested bidders are requested to come on time and are required to bring/utilize their

own vehicle for said ocular inspection. Kindly coordinate with the head of the BAC-I

Secretariat, Mr. Aris Guerrero at phone number 575-1788.

For the information and guidance of the interested bidders.

By:

Eob A, A
AILEEN AN. R. ZOSA
BAC-I Chairperson

P.O. Box 42, Taguig Post Offic;\/
Taguig City, Philippines ,,NJ
Tel: +632 575 1700 - Telefax: +632 816 0996
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BCDA Corporate Center

2/F Bonifacio Technology Center

3lst St. cor. 2nd Ave. Bonifacio Global City,
Taguig City 1634 Philippines
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